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European Regional Office of WFTU Solidarity Message with GLS workers and USB in  Italy.
The European Regional Office of WFTU expresses its solidarity with the USB and the workers of GLS in Piacenza, Italy and condemns the persecution of trade union rights and action.

We stand on the side of the GLS workers and we assure them for the full support to their struggle.

We demand to stop the repression and the recognition and respect of the workers trade union rights, as well the immediate cancel of the dismissal   of the workers. 

We call all European class oriented labor movement to express solidarity to the struggles of GLS workers and USB in Italy.
You can address the solidarity messages to the following email addresses:

Internazionale [Unione Sindacale di Base] internazionale@usb.it
c.dellaporta@usb.it
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